To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Organic waste disposal plant

CAUTION; This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments uniess you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To who this may concern

My parents are worried about the proposed organic waste plant which could impact their house value and air and
noise quality in the area. They also said this is not widely known so they hasn’t had a chance to oppose.

Contact names,

Thanks
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